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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 11/30/2023 
 

Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒ESG-CV Program Staff 
 
Category: Program Informational 
 
Update For:  

☒Fiscal Message: OPUS 
 
Message:  
 
Greetings gatekeepers, 
 
This communication is to notify you that our OPUS system is currently not allowing for Financial Status 
Reports (FSR)/Agency Grant Statuses (AGS) to be submitted for the Emergency Solutions Grant – COVID 
19 program, specifically for the ESG-CV2 ORH Grant. We recognize that we have previously provided an 
11/30/23 deadline to submit any FSRs/AGSs, however, as you may be attempting to input this 
information you may see that your ESG-CV grant is not listed in OPUS under this action. We are working 
to get this adjusted and will send an update to you all once this is resolved.  
 
 
For More Information Contact:  

Email: hsd.homelessservices@hcs.oregon.gov 
 
 


